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Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Mark Cook
Sent: Thursday, May 17, 2018 9:45 AM
To: Lindsey Ozbolt
Cc: Jennifer Reiner (jreiner@drhorton.com); Candie Leader
Subject: Black Horse

DR Horton’s most recent request amending their current phasing plan for Black Horse at Whiskey Creek 
appears to be acceptable with several adjustments.   
 

1. Removal of the identified parking lot on Lot 46.  Given the unknown nature of that Phase of 
development (resolving ongoing flood issues in that area of the plat), we prefer the parking lot be 
removed from requested phasing documents.  

2. We also note lots 1 and 2 are missing from the submitted phasing documents.   
 

Public Works is good with the adjustments to the proposed phasing plan as noted above.  Regards, Cook. 
 
Mark R. Cook, PE 
Public Works Director 
Direct line:  509-962-7692 
Cellular:  509-859-6879 
Electronic mail address:  mark.cook@co.kittitas.wa.us 
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